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Hey guys can't find that discussion post to not allow the seaplanes to land on lake Burley
Griffin as it will further hinder sailing businesses on the lake as the proposed site you have
marked is smack bang where the wind usually picks up.

it will also damage all rowing activities, windsurfing and ferries on the lake. I do not
support your decision in even proposing this. If you want to do this do it in lake
tuggeranong as less clubs and small businesses use it. Thanks James





